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Organisation:   

Key issues: 

Energy Transition,Biodiversity,Visual 
impacts,Traffic and transport,Noise and 
vibration,Heritage,Agricultural impacts 
and land use,Social and 
economic,Physiological - infrasound 
noise / electromagnetic interference / 
shadow flicker / blade glint 

Location:  New South Wales 2354 

Submitter Type:  

I am a member of the local 
community who would be 
particularly and directly 
affected by the proposed 
development 

Attachment:   

  Submission date: 18/3/2024 8:16:54 PM 

 
We purchased our property 24 Wollun Road Kentucky with the idea of retirement in the near future for peace 
and tranquility.  Being also part of my superannuation, we have been told by our real estate agent to expect 
the property value to depreciate by as much as a third if the Thunderbolt Wind Farm goes ahead. 

I have recently been diagnosed with menier's disease which have symptoms of vertigo, tinnitis & nausea, I have 
been told by a ENT specialist that infrasound associated with wind turbines can exacerbate these symptoms. 

I have ongoing concerns about our area being a fire risk if the Thunderbolt Wind Farm becomes approved as 
there will be no access to aerial fire fighting due to the height of the  270m towers, this puts people lives at 
danger. 

I thought our government was concerned about endagered species, I have witnessed first hand our iconic koala 
living in this area, so if the Thunderbolt Wind Farm is approved there will be a loss of refuge for these native 
animals. 

Regards 

Warren Lowrey 


